
Good morning, Huskies! It is Friday, April 12th and we are on a regular schedule. 

Your Grad class 2024 will be selling yummy popcorn today at noon in the lobby. Come out and support 

your Grads for only $1 a bag! 

Hampton High is hosting a Student Job Fair next Friday, April 19th! Students will have the opportunity to 

learn about careers and connect with local employers about work or volunteer opportunities. Drop by 

The Work Room on Monday or Tuesday during working period or lunch for help with job fair prep. 

The Cul Tech 110 classes will be selling Cosmic Brownie Cookies today at break time. They will be 2 

cookies for $1.00 cash only. 

Just a reminder that the new Improv Club will be meeting in the theater today during lunch. If you are 

curious about the art of Improv comedy and acting, come to the theater today during lunch. You can 

also pop in to see Mr. Stoner for more information. 

A reminder to students that all laptops need to be returned to the Learning Commons on the day that 

you sign them out. They are not to be kept for multiple days. When your laptop’s battery run’s out – 

please bring that laptop back in exchange for another one and again return it at the end of the day. 

Laptops are not to be going home and, in the event, you need to bring it home- you will need to get 

permission from the Admin Team. 

Good luck to the badminton players who travel to Carleton North tomorrow for Regionals!  

 


